
Date
May 14, 2021

To
Mr. Sean Marquez, P.E. 

Village Engineer 
Village of Orland Park 

14700 South Ravinia Avenue 
Orland Park, IL 60462 

smarquez@orlandpark.org

Re
Request for Proposal 
Phase I Engineering 

82nd Avenue Multi-Use Path 
135th Street to 151st Street

Civiltech Engineering, Inc.

www.civiltechinc.com

Itasca 630.773.3900 
Chicago 312.726.5910

Itasca  
Two Pierce Place, Suite 1400 
Itasca, IL 60143

Chicago 
30 N LaSalle Street, Suite 3220 
Chicago, IL 60602

Follow us on social media.

Dear Mr. Marquez: 

We received the Request for Proposal dated April 22, 2021 to provide Phase I 
Engineering for the 82nd Avenue Multi-Use Path in the Village of Orland Park.  Thank 
you for giving Civiltech an opportunity to submit.  

While this opportunity is of interest to us, we do not believe we have the available 
resources at this time to serve the Village on this project.  For this reason, we have 
elected not to submit a proposal.  

Thank you again for considering Civiltech Engineering for this opportunity.  While we 
have chosen not to submit, we ask that you continue to consider Civiltech for future 
opportunities.  We look forward to working with you on forthcoming projects.

Very truly yours, 

Joel E. Christell, P.E. 
Director of Environmental and Design Studies

CIVILTECH ENGINEERING, INC.

CC: Nicole Merced 
        Scott Lueken



Civiltech Engineering, Inc. 

www.civiltechinc.com


